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KEY STAGE ONE 

To ease conjestion at the end of the day, could all Key Stage 1 parents please collect their children from Class 1 
double doors around the back near the band stand. Many thanks. 

Welcome back to our new academic year and we 
have made a great start to the term.   

KERNOW STAMPS 

On Thursday 1st September, Jake, Riley and     
Isabella travelled to St Keverne to receive a  
presentation on behalf of the school.                                    
St Maddern’s designed Cornish stamps – and the 
school won the design award from the Gorsedh 
Kernow. 

PRIDEAUX PLACE SCHOOL TRIP 

Next week the whole school will be travelling to 
Prideaux Place. Please ensure that the children are 

in school by 8:30 on Tuesday morning.   

Those children who receive a free school meal will 
have a packed lunch provided. 

Key Stage 1 children will have a packed lunch     
provided. 

WITH REGRET 

It is with great sadness that I have to announce the 
death of the school hamster Chubby Cheeks.     
She died of old age during the holidays and has 
been put to rest in Mrs Miles’ garden.   

DRINK BOTTLES 

We encourage the children to bring a drinks bottle 
to school so that they can drink water throughout 
the day in the classroom. 

Please can drinks bottles only contain water and not 
juice. If juice spills it makes books and work very 
sticky. 

CLUBS 

Clubs begin Monday 19
th

 September – please ensure 
your choices are back in by the beginning of next week 
so we can organise registers. 

FORMS 

Please could all permission slips and forms be com-
pleted, signed and returned to the School Office by 

Wednesday 14th September. 

ART SUPPLIES NEEDED 

We will soon be doing a number of art activies and will 
be requiring large yogurt pots.  Please can you save 
amy for us.  We are also requiring shoe boxes – please 
send them our way. 

PE KIT 

Please ensure your child has a full PE kit in school 
with them at all times. While the weather is good we 
hope to take them out for some extra sessions. 

SUMMER HARVEST 

Thanks to Michelle—our garden expert—and Fern who 
has been watering our plants over the summer        
holidays.  We harvested a good crop of beans and   
tomatoes. 

DINNER MONEY 

Please could all outstanding dinner money be paid to 
Mrs Prichard in the School Office. 

SWIMMING 

Key Stage 1 swimming begins on Friday 16
th

 September.   

Key Stage 2 swimming begins on Tuesday 20
th

 September.   

All of Class 2 will be swimming together this term.  
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HEADTEACHERS AWARD 

Leo, for settling into a new class so well and trying so hard. 

STAR READERS 

Class 1: Kenza & Roan 

Class 2: Grace, Jake, Lucy and Scarlett 

LUNCH TIME AWARD 

Charlie & Noah 

TEDDY BEAR AWARD 

Wesley, for helping the younger children. 

ATTENDANCE FIGURES 

CLASS 1: 94.5%, CLASS 2: 98.6% 


